

THE PATTON FAMILY

Missionaries to the Dominican Republic April/May 2023

Sent By:
Northside
Baptist Church
P.O. Box
110597
Carrollton, TX
75011
Pastor: J. Mark
Dallalio
(972) 242-1582

Sent Through: World Baptist Fellowship P.O. Box 13459 Arlington, TX 76094- 0459 (817) 274-7161 www.wbfi.net

Field Address: Calle 2a #8 Vista Catalina La Romana,D.R

Floormat02 @yahoo.com

"Neither is their salvation in any other, for there is none other name under heaven given among men, whereby we must be saved."

Acts 4:12

Dominican Cell# (849) 203-4858

Dear Prayer Warriors,



It is our prayer that this letter finds everyone doing well as we move deep into 2023! The **First Baptist Church of Vista Catalina** has wrapped up many different activities. In these past few months they have held a special Easter service, a youth discipleship weekend, Mother's Day, as well as finishing their very first AWANA year! The church has seen fruit from their labors as some have

come to know Jesus! Others have begun visiting the church as well as expressing their gratitude for how these different ministries have touched their lives and those of the community. The building process continues on. As of this writing, the floorplans are waiting government approval. Please pray that this permit will be granted, as well as hastily. It is a very important matter that we get this building completed! We thank those who have sent special offerings to help with this project.

Our family continues to be blessed. The boys are about finished with the school year and are anticipating their summer vacation! Flor will be teaching a Women's Conference this week and asks for prayer as she teaches the women about "Integrity in their Relationships." Matt continues his work preaching, visiting, as well as training men of the church for future ministry, and co leading the Youth group.

It has always been such a blessing to look back and see what the Lord has done. It is our prayer that you remain steadfast and confident as you continue to follow Him. Thank you again for your faithfulness in prayers and support. We love you all and have a great summer!

God bless,

Matt, Flor, Andrew, Steven, and Jonathan Patton